
ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 

 
Union County Board of Education, Monroe, NC, will receive bids for Wastewater System Upgrade, Project Number 

9-970000072.  Bid documents may be requested by contacting Penny Helms at penny.helms@ucps.k12.nc.us. 

 

A Prebid Meeting will not be held.   

 

Bids will be received at the UCPS Facilities Department, 201 Venus Street, Monroe, NC 28112 no later than 3:00 

pm on May 3, 2019.   The sealed envelope must reference Company Name, Address, and Bid Number.  Bids may 

not be withdrawn for (60) days after bid due date.   

 

The Owner reserves the right to reject each and every bid and to waive informalities in bidding. 

 

Minority Participation:   

Bidders shall note the compliance with the Owner’s Minority Participation Policy is applicable to this project. 
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